ногоджую	ЗАТВЕРДЖУЮ
В.о. зав. кафедрою гуманітарних наук	Директор ПЛ НТУУ «КПІ» м. Києва
Віта ГОРДІЙЧУК	Юрій КИРИЧКОВ
	Схвалено на засіданні педради ПЛ
	Протокол №7 від 14.06.2023р.

Конкурсні завдання для вступних випробувань з англійської мови до 5 класу І варіант

I. Hai	пишіть числа словами та	поставте іменники	в множині.
1. a	a house - 14	6.	a day - 20
2. a	an egg -10	7.	a mouse - 12
3. a	a foot - 2	8.	a leaf - 13
4. a	a fox - 17	9.	a lady - 9
5. a	a knife - 8	10	. a wolf - 16
II. Bc	тавте прийменник <u>at, in,</u>	on.	
1.	See you Friday.		
2.	I brush my teeth	the morning.	
3.	The match is	4 o'clock.	
4.	He usually goes on holiday	July	
5.	He usually goes on holiday You can come	the weekend.	
6.	We always sleep	night.	
	$^{\prime}$ творіть вищий або найв		
1.	I'mMy room is	(short) than my broth	her.
2.	My room is	(big) tha	n my sister's room.
3.	That book is	(inter	resting) than my homework.
4.	It is	(good) day in my life.	
5.	Our father is	(tall) r	person in the family.
6.	The cats are	(smal	ll) than tigers.
	дкрийте дужки та постав		
1.	The children (play) in the garden now.		
2.	She usually	(watch) videos in the evening.	
3.	They	(go) to the museum last week.	
4.	My grandparents	(live) i	n a big house.
5.	I	(do) my hom	nework now.
6.	We	(visit) our frie	nds yesterday.
7.	He	(clean) his room	n right now.
	My brother		
	ставте слова в правильно		творити речення.
1.	we / a / test / are / to write /	going/ tomorrow.	
2.	did / at / study / school / he	/ English ?	
3.	the / grandfather / their / we	eekend / they / always	s / visit / at.
4.	to / the / cinema / he / on / S	Sundays / usually / go	o / not /does.

5. year / he / went / last / Canada / to.

6. always / fun / have / at / we / the weekends.	

VI. Прочитайте текст. Виберіть " True" чи "False". The daily routines of a sportswoman

Janet is an athlete, and she wakes up at 4:30 am every weekday morning. She spends the first 30 minutes reading and then 15 minutes meditating. At 5:15 am Janet checks her email for only 30 minutes and then goes for her first run of the day. She runs for an hour and a half along the lake near her house. After running, Janet has a shower and then prepares breakfast, which is usually cereal and fruit. However, she occasionally has a less healthy breakfast.

She usually finishes breakfast at around 8 am. If it is a weekday, she always leaves the house at 8:20 and goes to training. Her training starts at 9 am, and she needs 30 minutes to drive to the gym. She trains for 3 hours with her team and then goes home for lunch. She always eats a very big and healthy lunch. As soon as she finishes lunch, she has a nap for one hour.

After her nap, she likes to go for a walk around the lake and look at nature. She sometimes reads or meditates at the lake in the afternoon. In the evening, during the week, she meets up with friends. Most of her friends are athletes too, so they have a lot to talk about.

She typically goes to bed at 9 pm because she prefers to be awake in the morning than at night. She sometimes falls asleep listening to music, but she never watches the television or reads anything on her tablet. She always makes sure her alarm is set and is almost always asleep by 9:45 pm.

1. Janet is a famous swimmer.		
2. Janet spends an hour to check her emails		
3. She goes to training at weekends too.		
4. She likes to go for a walk in the city centre.		
5. Janet never meets her friends during the week		
6. She really likes watching TV in the evenings.		
VII. Оберіть правильну відповідь відповідно до прочитаного тексту.		
1. What time does she finish to check her emails?		
a) 5:30 am. b) 5:45 am. c) 6:00 am.		
2. How long does she run in the morning?		
a) 45 minutes. b) 60 minutes. c) 90 minutes.		
3. Janet has a healthy breakfast.		
a) always b) never c) usually		
4. Most of her friends are too.		
a) swimmers b) athletes c) runners		
5. What does Janet do to help her get to sleep?		
a) listen to music b) read on her tablet c) watch TV		